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Tech Tip 
 

From your friends at New York Bus Sales 

Product Affected- Blue Bird FE Transit A3 & D3 
 
Complaint -  We are seeing issues with the charging system – either not charging 

or “over” charging 

 

Cause - There could be several causes for each  

 

Correction -  Frank Byrd from Leece-Neville has seen many of the issues and 

documented them along with how they should be addressed in the 

attached paperwork…………….THANK YOU FRANK!!! 

 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 
                       

                              

  

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ALL of our Tech Tips can be found on the New York Bus Sales website at 

 http://www.newyorkbussales.com/pages/bulletins.cfm  

Or at the New York Head Mechanic website at 

 http://www.nyhma.org/viewforum.php?f=2&start=0  

Contact Our Service Department With Any Questions 

 

CHITTENANGO – phone 800-962-5768 or 

Daryl Wallace :  dwallace@newyorkbussales.com 

Brian Lamaitis :  blamaitis@newyorkbussales.com 

ROCHESTER – phone 800-463-3232 or 

Gary Chichester: gchichester@newyorkbussales.com 

ALBANY – phone 866-867-1100 or 

Ben Reiling: breiling@newyorkbussales.com 

Steve Searles: ssearles@newyorkbussales.com 

WARRANTY – 800-962-5768 ext 237 

Morgan Jenkins: mjenkins@newyorkbussales.com  
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